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HOME > PARKING AT ALLEGATEN 55 IS CLOSED FROM 30.09.24 UNTIL 19.10.24

Parking at Allégaten 55 is closed from 30.09.24 until 19.10.24

KI 2566 E

Due to maintenance work on the tarmac, the parking space outside Allégaten 55 will be closed from
September 30th until October 19th.

The work is split into 2 parts (Del 1 and Del 2. See the map below in order to find out which part of the
parking space is which.

Part 1 (Del 1)
Groundwork done from 30.09.24 to 03.10.24.
Tarmac laid on the 07.10.24. Parking opens on the 09.10.24.

Part 2 (Del 2)
Groundwork done from 08.10.24 to 16.10.24.
Tarmac laid on the 17.10.24 - 18.10.24. Parking opens on the 20.10.24.




